
St. John’s Municipal Habitat 
Stewardship Agreement

The City of St. John’s and the Government of Newfoundland 
and Labrador signed a MUNICIPAL HABITAT STEWARDSHIP 
AGREEMENT in October 2004, committing to the conservation 
and enhancement of wildlife habitat within the town’s planning 
boundaries. 

The agreement designates Lundrigan’s Marsh as a protected area 
known as a Management Unit, totalling 55.8 acres.

Lundrigan’s Marsh

What to look for!

American Black Duck

Ring-Necked Duck

Canada Goose


